
 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT FOR THE NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO  
2021 VIRTUAL TOWN HALL  

FEATURING THE JUDGES OF THE U.S. BANKRUPTCY COURT 
VIA MICROSOFT® TEAMS LIVE EVENT 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2021 AT NOON 

 
 

 
Attorneys practicing before the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio 
are cordially invited to the 2021 Virtual Town Hall, featuring the Judges of the U.S. Bankruptcy 
Court, on Friday, October 15, 2021 at Noon via Microsoft® Teams Live Event.  
 
In light of the ongoing COVID-19 public health emergency, the biennial, in-person Bench-Bar 
Retreat has been rescheduled to October 14, 2022.   
 
The 2021 Virtual Town Hall will provide districtwide practitioners the opportunity to receive 
updates of interest to the bar and answers to questions submitted in advance to the Judges.  The 
Clerk of Court will share Court highlights. 

  
There is no charge for the one-hour program.  Unfortunately, no CLE credit is available.  
 
Registration is required. Please email Renée Hill Robinson at  
Renee_Hill_Robinson@ohnb.uscourts.gov with your name, email address, and telephone number 
to pre-register. Town hall log-in information will be emailed to registered participants on   
Wednesday, October 13, 2021. 
 
If you have questions you would like the Judges to answer during the town hall, please submit 
them to Renée Hill Robinson no later than Friday, October 8, 2021. 
 
If you are unfamiliar with MS Teams Live Event software and would like to attend a session to 
practice how to enter a MS Teams Live Event, please indicate your interest in the pre-registration 
message sent to Renée Hill Robinson.  The practice session will be held Wednesday, October 6, 
2021 from 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.  You can log on anytime during the hour.  Practice session information 
will be emailed to participants. 
 
All other questions or requests for assistance may be directed to Renée Hill Robinson, who may 
also be reached at (216) 615-4342. 
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